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Report on activities of Young psychiatrist’ Section of the Serbian Psychiatric Association – year 2014.  

The EFPT Forum of 2014 was held from the 21th to 25th of June in London. This year we haven’t participated 

actively, but we did participate via electronic communication and also have participated in the voting. This 

way the Section managed to keep the full membership in the EFPT, as well as the voting right.  

The participation in various EFPT working groups also continued, via e-mail and Skype meetings.  

As a part of the EFPT exchange programme, Dr Milana Poznić Ješić (trainee at the Clinic of psychiatry, 

Clinical centre of Vojvodina, Novi Sad) attended the educational visit at the Clinic for psychiatry, Clinical 

centre ‘’Rebro’’ Zagreb, Croatia, during December 2013 and January 2014.  Dr Vanja Mandić Maravić is 

participating in the activities of the EFPT exchange working group, which include the preparation for the 

application period and informing the trainees and young psychiatrists in Serbia about the possibilities of 

the exchange programme.  

The participation within the research EFPT working group has also been continued (our representatives are 

Dr Maja Pantović Stefanović and Dr Marija Mitković Vončina). The aforementioned projects are in the 

final phase (analysis of the results, publication preparation, as well as writing of the abstract to present the 

preliminary results at the EPA meeting in 2015).    

The Section continued to update the members regularly on all important professional meetings and activities 

in Serbia and abroad. The Journal club at the Institute e of mental health has been regularly held each month, 

and the members of the Section have been regularly informed about the dates and subject of each Journal 

club meeting.  
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